Minutes

Hearing 

Spring Green Plan Commission 

Wednesday, August 19, 2015
7:00 p.m.

1. Marcus called Hearing to order at 7:03 p.m. as a Hearing of the Spring Green Plan Commission. 
Members present: Joel Marcus, Bob Tennant, Michael Broh, Brad Hutnik, Dan Vernon, and Greg Prem. Eugene Hausner was absent.
Others present: Wendy Crary, Yvonne Notbohm, Shannon Radel, Ed Lilla, Bruce Bradley, Robin Reid, Louise Dotter, Deniece Carver, Mary Friedel Hunt, Judy Swartz-Marcus, John Blindauer, Mary Lanita Schulz, Edith Lins, Carissa Dixon, Mary Lloyd-Jones, Barb Pratt, Peter Livingston, Cornelius Olson, Shirley Olson, Hannah Lee, Sharon Stark, Irene Golembiewski, Cari Stebbins, John Christiansen, Karin, Miller, Tim Grittings, Judy Davis, Mary Liegel, Frank Doerre, Ray Johnson, Chad Chriestenson, Pam Norman, Patricia Norton, Tony Hahn, Alisha Hahn, Joshua Morrill, Stef Morrill, Ashley Pfannenstig, Dylan Oliver, Grace Timmerman, Todd Platt, Jan Haight, Zac Seffrood, Jane Hauser, Jean Alt, Bob Willoughby, Seth Alt, Peggy Timmerman, Mark Timmerman, John Middleton, Lidia S. Lainguer, Shannon Porter, Mary D’Alton, Mary Bailey, Jenn Jensen, Brian Schulz, Sam Van Haurner, Linda Schwanke, Sherryl Jones, Fred Iausly, and Jim Sprecher.
2. Crary appointed minute taker.
3. Motion by Broh, second by Tennant, to approve hearing agenda. Motion passed with all in favor.
4. Discussion on the consideration of a request by Chad Chriestenson for conditional use permit for “Micro Distillery” on parcel #0038-1, 242 N. Lexington Street, Village of Spring Green. 
The public was informed of the proposed location for the conditional use. Chriestenson stated, “It will be a small distillery producing whiskey, brandy, and similar products”. Chriestenson continued by explaining that there will be no large semis on a regular basis. Chriestenson also informed all in attendance that initially he will employ himself, one additional person within a couple of months, and he will reevaluate staff needs later after opening. Chriestenson said, “Semi traffic should be no more than one every 6 months”. Cornelius Olson stated, “That’s less semis than the food service deliveries to the school”. Livingston inquired about tours and tastings at the site. Chriestenson responded, “There will be limited amounts of tours & tasting”. Some in attendance spoke in favor of the distillery and bringing another small business to the area. 
5. General Public Comment. There was no general public comment at this time. 
6. Adjourn.  Motion by Hutnik, second by Tennant, to adjourn at 7:12 p.m.  Motion passed with all in favor.

